
Chairman Longmuir and members of House Political Subdivisions Committee  

I am advocating for the passing of HB1116.  It is imperative that school board elections are kept local 

and outside influences are known to the public.  Please pass HB1116.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kristin Sharbono  


